
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Newsletter Date 

4/30/2018 

Sports Banquet – All K – 8 students 
who participated in ANY sport this year 
are invited to attend our year end Sports 
Banquet.  This will be next Monday 
evening, May 7th, at 5:30 pm.  There is a 
separate note attached to the Chronicle 
today with a sign-up form that needs to 
be returned by this Friday, May 4th. 
 

Teacher Appreciation Week – we will 
be observing next week, May 7th – May 
11th.  In the past we have had parents 
and/or classrooms provide breakfast or 
lunch items for the teachers.  If you 
would be willing to help with bringing 
breakfast or lunch items please 
contact Mrs. Conklin in the office 
ASAP at 602-843-3853 or by email at 
office@emmauslutheran.com .  You can 
also contribute a monetary donation that 
can be used to purchase items. 
 

A separate note will be sent home later 
this week with an idea for things the 
students can do for each day.  Let’s 
make sure our teachers know just how 
much they are appreciated!! 

 

Family Entertainment Night - will be 
held on Friday, May 18th, at 6:00 pm. It 
will be held in the inner school 
courtyard.  The students are starting to 
work on learning their songs for this fun 
night.  Our theme this year is “Vacation”. 
 

Though metal chairs will be set-up, you 
are invited to bring your own lawn 
chairs.  
 

We are looking for a few props for 
Family Entertainment Night.  We are 
looking for catcher or umpire gear, wake 
boards and boogie boards and a large 
appliance box.  If you have any of these 
items that we could borrow, please 
speak with Mrs. Plocher. 
 

ACSTO 18-19 Applications – are now 
available online on www.acsto.org .  We 
ask that all parents with a child in PreK 
– 7th grade go online and fill out the 18-
19 application asap. 
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All School News 
 

  

VBS – Vacation Bible School will be 
held at Emmaus June 4 – 6 from 6-8 
pm.  This year's VBS is called "Dive In!"  
VBS is for preschool age children 
through 6th grade. We will have bible 
stories, crafts, games, music, and 
snacks. And it is all free! 
 

Please help spread the word about our 
VBS. Invite family, friends, neighbors, 
co-workers, or anyone you can think of. 
We would also like to encourage you to 
register your children and all others 
before VBS starts. We need volunteers. 
If you are a 7th grader or older, we can 
find a job for you. If you can help or 
would like to register, please contact 
Mrs. Conklin in the office. 
 

Call Update –Mr. Ben Pagel has 
declined our call to teach 5th & 6th grade 
and be our Athletic Director.  The voting 
members of Emmaus decided to ask for 
a graduate from our training college, 
Martin Luther College (MLC) in New 
Ulm, MN.   Assignment Day at MLC is 
Sat, May 12th.  
 

Chapel - Our Chapel service will be 
held on Fridays at 8:30 am.  Parents are 
encouraged to join us if it works into 
your schedule. Mission envelopes are 
sent home every Thursday for chapel on 
Friday.  Please help teach your child 
that it’s not the amount that you give in 
chapel that is most important; it’s a way 
for them to say thanks to God for all the 
things He has given us.   
 
 

Our new mission project is for Law & 
Gospel Lutheran Church in the 
Philippines.  This church was founded in 
2015 by Pastor Alvien De Guzman.  Our 
mission offerings so far total $605.20. 
 

Please join us for worship - Our  
weekly church services are on Sunday 
at 8:00 and 10:30 AM, with Bible Study 
for children, teens and adults at 9:15 
AM. We’d love to worship with you! 

Upcoming Events 
 

• Tue, 5/1 Hot Lunch 
Salad Bar 

• Fri, 5/4 8:30 am 
Chapel & mission 
collection 

• Fri, 5/4 Hot Lunch 
Pizza 

• Sun, 5/6 Worship 
8:00/10:30 am 

• Tue, 5/8 Hot Lunch 
Hot Dog 

• Wed, 5/9 Spirit Day 
Candy Day 

• Thu, 5/10 6:30 pm 
Ascension Day 
Worship Service 

• Fri, 5/11 8:30 am 
Chapel & mission 
collection 

• Fri, 5/11 Hot Lunch 
Mini Chimis 

• Sun, 5/13 Worship 
8:00/10:30 am 

• Tue, 5/15 Hot 
Lunch - Pasta 

• Fri, 5/18 8:30 am 
Chapel & mission 
collection 

• Fri, 5/18 Hot Lunch   
Sub Sandwich 

Upcoming Sports 
 

• Mon, 5/7 5:30 pm 
Sports Banquet 

Like us on 

Facebook 
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Pastor, Teachers and Staff 

 

Office: 602-843-3853 
Fax: 602-942-4924 
Website: EmmausLutheran.com 
 

Pastor 
Pastor Else: 602-548-3127 
 

Principal 
Mr. Plocher: 623-328-5070 
 

Teachers 
Mrs. Plocher: 623-328-5070 
Ms. Hintz: 480-290-4167 

Miss Schroeder: 248-719-3356 

Mrs. Easley: 602-256-7425 

Mrs. Else: 602-578-8408 

Mrs. Schulz: 602-843-4664 

 

 
 
 
 
Board of Education    
 

 

Eric Coda(Chairman) eric.coda@yahoo.com   
602-301-5761  

John Little  jlittle1774@icloud.com  
480-259-9168  

Marc Gantenbein  mgantenbein@cox.net  
602-788-8639  

Chris Suhonen chsuhonen@aol.com 
602-320-6869  
 
David Conklin   davidaconklin@yahoo.com 
602-717-7815 
 
Theodore Bodjanac  COLTED@hotmail.com   
623-308-1903 
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